
WSR 21-17-014
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed August 5, 2021, 1:50 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the board of osteopathic medicine 
and surgery (board) is withdrawing the CR-101 to create new rule sec-
tions (in chapter 246-853 WAC) to regulate the use of telemedicine, 
which was filed August 27, 2020, and published in WSR 20-18-039.

The board is withdrawing this CR-101 because the rules may be 
premature in consideration of legislative changes in the area of tele-
medicine that have occurred and anticipated changes due in the next 
legislative session.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Tracie Drake, program manager for the board of osteopathic medicine 
and surgery at 360-236-4766.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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